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Fisher Phillips Partner Discusses Vaccine Incentives and
Mandates for Convenience Store Employers
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In an interview with The Association for Convenience & Fuel Retailing, Steve Bernstein discusses

whether employers should use healthcare surcharges to incentivize vaccines among staff. While

employers are increasingly turning to vaccine mandates and other measures, Steve advises that

convenience stores think about their company culture as well. “Convenience stores considering

such actions should keep their culture front of mind,” Steve says. “Obviously safety takes priority

these days and every workplace is different. For some clients, the carrot seems to be working more

effectively than the stick, but I certainly sympathize with those who believe they are running out of

incentive options.”

To read the article visit NACS.
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